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The Inspector will continue his inquiry this autumn, after 
receiving further proposals for revisions from CE planners. CE 
has not yet specified the additional sites which will be needed 
to meet the requirements of the Inspector; there remains a 
possibility that proposals will be made to use Green Belt land 
between Henbury and Macclesfield. Roger Cousin, Chairman of 
the Henbury Society, has set out the situation in an excellent 
paper which is already available on the Henbury website. The 
PC recommends a wide circulation of this paper. 

Road Safety 
The PC is concerned about increasing traffic, especially on 
Church Lane and Andertons Lane. Cyclists on Andertons Lane 
frequently travel too fast, and often in large groups, downhill 
from the Whirley Lane end, meeting traffic round blind and 
narrow bends. There is no speed restriction on this road. This 
situation will be presented at an Area Highways Group on Sept 
30, but the PC will also propose warning signs directed 
especially at Cyclists. 
  

Footpaths 
Missing notices on the Dark Lane to Whirley Lane are being 
replaced. Fotopaths at Sandbach Farm again under review. 
Residents are encouraged to report any difficulties in using the 
local footpaths to the Chairman, David Nuttall 
(davidhnuttall@btinternet.com)
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